Office of the City Clerk Ronald D. Leonhardt
City Clerk

Jim Owczarski
www.milwaukee.gov Deputy City Clerk

June 8, 2010

Atty. Matthew Lemner
Maistelman and Associates, LLC
5027 W. North Ave.

Milwaukee, WI 53208

Dear Atty. Lerner:

You are hereby notified that the Milwaukee Common Council will reconsider the Class
“B” Tavern renewal application of Stojan Coralic for the premises located at 2036 S. 13™
St. (“The Brew House™) at its regularly scheduled meeting on June 15, 2010,
commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council chambers on the third floor of City
Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin.

The matter will be considered as “Unfinished Business™ separate from the report of the
Licenses Committee, so your presence is requested promptly at the beginning of the
Common Council meeting.

Respectfully,
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